
Shaker Landing Condo Association – Board News:

October 17, 2017   Board Members:  

Bob Chorney President
Walt Wyland Treasurer
Sandy Orr  Member at Large
Sherry Noyes Member At Large
( vacancy )  Secretary 

After 3 years as President, Sandy Orr stepped aside after our 2017 Owners’ Meeting, but fortunately 
remains active with the board as a Member at Large. 

Bob Chorney has assumed Sandy’s position. Bob has been here since mid-2014, and active on the board 
for over 2 years. 

Walt and his wife Melissa have owned their condo the longest of most anyone at Shaker Landing. We are
lucky to have him on the board.

Sherry Noyes is fairly new to Shaker Landing, and is a banker with Mascoma Bank. Her financial acumen 
(as well as Walters) will help us manage our resources as we address our many projects and priorities. 
Thank you Sherry, and Welcome!!
 
Departures:

Bev Sletten (former Secretary) has resigned as Secretary. We are grateful to Bev for her dedication. 
Sue Broadhurst has sold her condo and resigned from the board. We valued Sue’s participation, and we 
will miss her. All the best down in Florida.  

We are searching for a new Secretary.  We invite you to contact us! We meet once a month for about 90 
minutes. Meeting Minutes are usually just a page or two, but they are very important. 

Ray Stanford of Moseley Associates, is our Property Manager. Though not “on” the board, Ray attends 
every meeting and manages our many vendors and contractors who keep Shaker Landing running.  We 
keep Ray busy and he’s a real pro and a huge help. 

Best Regards,
Bob Chorney


